Department of Mathematics
515-236-6181

_ Grinnell college

; Grinnell, lowa 50112
April 16, 1982

Prof, E. J. Peake
Department of Mathematics
Towa State University
Ames, Ia 50011

Dear Ed:

I am enclosing a copy of the bill I received from the Grinnell
College Food Service in connection with the recent MAA sectional
meeting held at Grinnell, I have already paid the bill and

would appreclate reimbursement for the amount in excess of

the $15.00 already received for the bar supplies set up.

You can keep the bill if you like.

Respectfully,

7

Arnold Adelberg




